June 17, 2017

Tuyet Nguyen
105 NE 20th PL
Cape Coral, FL 33909

Dear the Give Kids A Chance Scholarship Donor,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generosity to help me
achieving my dream. I am very happy and deeply appreciative to learn that  have been

qualified to become a recipient of your scholarship.

I am currently majoring in Nursing with hopes of becoming a nurse practitioner. The
financial assistance you provided will be a great help to me as it will allow me more

time to focus on education, volunteer work, and community services.

Again, my lifelong dream of attending the University of Florida is moving forward,
thanks to generous educational scholarships like yours. I promise you that I will work
hard so that one day I can give something back to the community, possibly a

scholarship to future students like myself.

Sincerely,

Fogpon—

Tuyet Nguyen



